
Big Rock Exploration's associated company Holmasjön 

Prospektering AB has started drilling on Kallmora. 

Two core boreholes will be drilled during the first week of May. The company 

drills mainly for copper and rare earth metals. 

The drilling will be carried out on Holmasjön Prospektering ABs exploration permit Kallmora 

no. 3 to investigate which minerals and concentrations have resulted in the extensive 

magnetic and electrical anomalies that the company measured in the autumn of 2020. 

In the vicinity of one of the planned boreholes, SGU has found up to 1.3% copper, 49.80% 

iron and several rare earth metals in slag heaps from adjacent mines. The rare earth metals 

are used in electric motors and electronics such as mobile phones, computers. One of the 

rare earth metals that SGU has found is neodymium (Nd) 116,000 USD / ton. 

In the event of good results from the drillings, the company will investigate whether an 

electric I.P. survey must be performed over the anomalies to get a clearer picture of the 

anomalies and depth sensing down to 1000 meters or if the company can directly proceed 

with a comprehensive drilling program to examine the mineral levels over the entire 

anomalies. 

CEO Alexander Andersson's comment 

"It is with pleasure to confirm that the associated company has begun its first drillings and is 

very much looking forward to the results." 
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